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Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a great week at school this week enjoying our annual ‘Work Week’. Lots of classes have been on
visits to different places of work and we have had lots of visitors in from different companies. Through this,
we have been thinking about the different skills that would be useful for us to develop so that we would be
good employees. These include punctuality, good listening skills, confidence, determination, resilience, team-
work and a sense of humour. Please see the photos below to see some of our “Work Week’ outfits.

You should have also received a letter yesterday from our Governors explaining more about the consultation
process as the school thinks about joining the Tapscott Learning Trust. There is more information on our web-
site about this and this will be added to throughout this six week process. Please use this as a source of infor-
mation and | am more than happy to meet with people to discuss this further if you would like.

Thank you for your continued support as we move together in partnership.

Regards, Ms Helm

After School Clubs

We have started our after school club programme with much enthusiasm this week with lots of
children learning new skills and developing their interests. If your child is yet to join an after
school club, please come and chat to us during parents’ evening, so we can sign them up.

Please note, there will be NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS next Wednesday or Thursday as it is Par-
ents’ Evening. Please make sure you collect your child at 3.30pm om these days.

Do you love reading?

Do you want to win a £5 voucher to
| spend at the Book Fair?

] Then this is the competition for you! . )
1 If children missed out on

Redesign your faveurite book's cover dreSSIng up thlS Week
I and give your design to your class

teacher by Wednesday 10™ October
I for a chance to win. Winners will be

(either because they were
on a trip or because they

announced on Friday 12" October.

forgot) they are welcome

to also dress-up in Work
Ouftfits next Friday.
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Saturday 13 October, 12noon-7pm

Beckton Globe Library, 1Kingsford Way, E6 5JQ \_ '

Join us for a fun-packed day at the circus to celebrate Libraries Week.

A day full of workshops and activities, run by trained professionals.

12-6pm Circus themed yoga, face painting, big top crafts, circus skills
workshops including hula hooping and using aerial silks and hoops.
Sing along to the Greatest Showman, a family film with free pop corn.
Circus cabaret, thrilling performances with Kate Hart of Flying
Fantastic and acts to delight and enthral.

2-4pm
6-7pm

To take part in the aerial workshops wear loose and comfortable clothing
that can be tucked in. This is a family event. Please book your ticket via
www.newham.gov.uk/libraryevents

For more information ask in the library or contact Library
activities@newham.gov.uk

Libraries
Week
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PTA: Volunteers wanted

We are looking to expand the number of parents and com-
munity members on our PTA. This is an opportunity to help
the school with fundraising through events such as the Sum-
mer Fair and Christmas Bazaar.

If you are interested, please email them on

northbecktonpta@gmail.com

The Harvest Festival is coming up and as a school we would like to donate foed to our
local food bank.

The Harvest Festival is an ancient festival that celebrates a successful yield for
farmers across the world. To celebrate the festival, we would like you to donate dried
and tinned food such as biscuits, pasta, rice, canned peas and beans for our local food
bank. You could also bring in baby nappies and unused toiletries.

Please bring your donations to your child's classroom or the office by Friday 19™
October.

MARVEST

Thank you in advance for your generous donations. ')

Thank
“ Youll!

Regards,
School Council.
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Our PARENTS’ EVENINGS are:
Wednesday and Thursday next week.

Have you signed up for a time?

Autumn Term Events:

w/c Monday 15th October: Book Fair at
School

Weds/Thurs 17th and 18th October: Par-
ents’ Evenings

22nd—26th October: Half Term Holiday

w.c Monday 29th October: Year 5 residen-
tial in the Lake District

Monday 5th November. Maths Workshop
Morning. Parents invited—9.15am

w.c Monday 19th November: Year 5/6 res-
idential at Fairplay House

Thursday 6th December: Love of Reading
Day and Reading Quiz (after school)

Friday 14th December. Christmas Dinners
Day

Monday 17th December: School panto-
mime

Tuesday 18th December: Class parties

Wednesday 19th December School closes
for Christmas holidays at 1.30pm


mailto:northbecktonpta@gmail.com

